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Newsletter

DIARY DATES
Friday 3rd November
Last day for Year 12s
Monday 6th -Wednesday
8th November
Year 6 Camp
Tuesday 7th - Thursday
9th November
Chainsaw Course
Monday 13th November
UniHub - Year 10 & 11s

P h o n e :  8 6 2 8  2 1 0 4  
M o b i l e :  0 4 2 7  0 1 3  4 2 5   
F a x :  8 6 2 8  2 5 1 1    
E m a i l :  D L . 0 7 5 3 . i n f o @ s c h o o l s . s a . e d u . a u   
A d d r e s s :  S e c o n d  S t r e e t ,  C l e v e  5 6 4 0
C o m m u n i t y  N o t i c e s  d e a d l i n e :  1 1  a m  T u e s d a y  t o
J o d y . b r a y 2 6 7 @ s c h o o l s . s a . e d u . a u
B S B :  6 3 3 - 0 0 0   A c c o u n t  N u m b e r :  1 7 6 7 4 8 4 5 7

C o n t a c t  D e t a i l s  t o  K e e p  o n  H a n d :

I would like to congratulate to the Year 12’s of 2023! This Friday is their last
official day at school. We hope the students who have exams get in the last bit of
prep and then give it their best. We wish them all luck and look forward to
celebrating their schooling with them on Friday 1st December at the
Presentation Morning and then their Graduation that evening. I hope they keep
in touch and let us know what they are up to next year as they venture into the
next phase of their lives.
The Year 11’s last official day for this year is on Friday 24th November (week 6).
They need to make sure that they are managing their time to complete all their
assignments by this time. Those who are seeking harvest employment are able
to commence after this date. If they require a letter from the school, please see
the front office staff.
This last term won’t take long to go as there is plenty of work to be completed,
interspersed with camps and excursions. We have been busy starting to prepare
for 2024 with teaching staff now finalised and SSO’s to be sorted by early next
week. This will help with the smooth transition of many students who require
that extra bit of support with knowing where they will be learning, who will be
with them, and what next year is going to look like.

Principal News



The primary class structures have been completed and class splits will be finalised within the next week. Next
year the primary classes will be: Reception/Year 1 x2 (Jess Quinn, Natasha Rosenzweig), Year 2 (Fiona Millard,
Kirsty Elson), Year 3/4 x2 (Emily Woolford, Alex Mason), Year 5/6 x2 (Georgina Stutley, Elle Burton, Corey
Buchan). The teachers providing NIT will be Jane Glasson, Olivia Crosby and Sam Hunt.
As always, if you have any queries throughout the year please Dojo, email or phone your class teacher, Callum
or myself. We would prefer to know about something which is concerning you rather than not. This way we can
do something about it and make the situation better for all involved.
Catch up soon,
Trev

I extend our heartfelt gratitude to our outgoing SRC executive team of Keira Berryman, Lexi Hutchins, Amelia
Millard & Chloe Phelan for their dedication and service this year. Their efforts have left a positive mark on our
school, and we are thankful for their hard work. Their tenure finished with the completion of the SRC basketball
competition, where the team comprising Kale Roberts, Hamish Turner, Ethan Dreckow, Cooper Allen, Archie
Schubert, and Henry Roberts emerged victorious. The final match was a great contest, with the score difference
being razor-thin. Kudos to the efforts of Justin Dunn, Charlie Stinger, Zayne Hitch, and Callan Masters, who
were a player down in the grand final due to the absence of Tyler Hitch and Cory Ottens. They led at half time
and their resilience and teamwork were commendable.
Now, it's time to welcome our new SRC executive team for the upcoming year: Ava Jenner, Lauren Millard,
Miranda Millard, Kale Roberts & Hamish Turner. They are full of great ideas and we look forward to their
contributions to the school. As has become a tradition, the first event for the new team to organise is the Weir
Walk, which will take place on Thursday of Week 5. This event promotes physical activity and fosters a strong
sense of community among our students. The new team will have more details out soon.
This year has seen us make some significant changes as we invest in our ICT infrastructure. The highlights for
me include: 
·Staff Devices: Equipping our staff with the latest technology for improved teaching and administration.
·Interactive Screens for Primary: Bringing interactive learning to our primary classrooms, with an update for the
secondary following in 2024.
·Year 4 Chromebook Co-Purchase: A new program ensuring our Year 4-6 students have access to top-quality
learning tools.
·3D Printers and Laser Engravers: Empowering creativity and innovation in the Design Technologies space.
These investments support our commitment to providing an excellent education and preparing our students
for a bright future.
A big thank you to our wonderful SSO staff at CAS who put on a pooled lunch and helped the students write
thank you cards to show their appreciation for World Teachers Day! The lollies in the staff room were also a hit.
It was wonderful to have our teachers acknowledged for their dedication and hard work.
As Trevor has mentioned in his news, we really appreciate families contacting us directly with your feedback. I
have had some really constructive conversations with staff & parents about ways that we can improve and now
is an ideal time to do it, as planning for 2024 is in full swing. We are always on the improvement journey here at
CAS and value the opportunity to keep lifting the standards of teaching and learning for our school.
Callum
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Butterfly HousesButterfly Houses
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Our Book Club will
meet on Wednesday

6th December at 2pm
in the library or at 5pm

at the Cleve Hotel to
chat about this

month's book. All
Welcome!

Keep a list of the
books your

children have
borrowed out,

extend them and
order books in,

all from the
phone app.

If you’d like to research
your family history for

free, you can do so via the
library ancestry

subsciption, which is
available in the library. 

Every Wednesday 
2pm - 3pm

Free Tech Support
Bring along your

device
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